
ELLESMERE RURAL PARISH COUNCIL
VACANCY FOR A
COUNCILLOR
PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN
At the close of nominations on 8th April 2021 Ellesmere Rural Parish Council still has a 1 vacancy for the Dudleston Heath Ward.
If you are interested in being a Parish Councillor then please contact the Clerk at the address below by 4th May 2021.
This notice is dated 21st  day of April 2021

M Joyce           
M Joyce Clerk to the Council
ellesmereruralpc@outlook.com  01948 841945


